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Building Inspections - RE: Permits for Signs and Awning at Pearl Tap House

From: Larry Cushing <larrycushing@outlook.com>

To: ""Building Inspections' <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 3/8/2016 2:33 PM

Subject: RE: Permits for Signs and Awning at Pearl Tap House

The two signs are 3H x 2W, so 6’ sq. each, for a total in signs of 12sf.
The Awning has lettering along the bottom and | am estimating that it is another 6sq of signage.
Does that provide you with the information required?

Larry

From: Building Inspections [mailto:buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, March 8, 2016 1:41 PM

To: Larry Cushing <larrycushing@outlook.com>

Subject: Re: Permits for Signs and Awning at Pearl Tap House

Larry, we need a mock up of the dimensions of the signs before we can move this permit forward. It looks like
you will have 2 building signs and 1 awning. You state the total sq ft for signage is 18', but then you note the
signage for the awning is 18" sq. Please clarify.

>>> Larry Cushing <larrycushing@outlook.com> 3/4/2016 10:42 AM > >>
Attached are the documents required for the signs and Awnings at Pearl Tap House.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact either Mark or myself.

Larry Cushing 207 615-4501
Mark Deane 207 653-3612
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